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Important Advisory:

MIGRATION TO PAPERLESS STATEMENTS

Going paperless is an investment for a better and greener planet. This is to
remind you that effective November 10, 2023, investment funds’ transaction
advices and statement of account shall be made available electronically in your
Investor Portal account in lieu of physical paper statements. Type in the URL
below to access the Investor Portal.

bit.ly/BiIMlInvestorPortal

Should you wish to continue receiving paper statements, kindly fill out the
online form below.

bit.ly/PaperStatements

For new Investor Portal users, kindly follow the Online Investor Portal Guide on
how to create an account and navigate through the system.

bit.ly/InvestorPortalGuide

For questions and concerns on your Investor Portal access, please email us at
bpi_investment@bpi.com.ph.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we take this step
towards a more sustainable future. Thank you for being a valued client, and we
look forward to continuing to serve you.



